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Alexandria Elks Lodge again met their quota for girls and boys this year but we 

need to do better next year!  

 

 
 

Sarah Strzalka, was selected from a record 

number of 101 girls as Camper of the Week. 

Camper of the year will be between her and one 

other girl. To be selected later. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pictured are Jimbo helping by serving juice 

and Haddie with the seven boys prior to 

boarding the bus. Haddie, as usual, had all 

paper work in proper order plus giving one 

of her pep rallies before they left the lodge. 

All boys really enjoyed themselves and 

below is proof…  

 

 

 

 

Here’s a thank you email we received from a 

parent speaking of how much his boy enjoyed 

the week at camp. 

  

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Higham, 

  

I wanted to thank you for your time and effort in 

putting together the Elks Youth Camp.  Bobby 

really enjoyed himself, and kept talking about it 

for a couple of days.  You made his summer complete and I thank you for allowing him 

to go to camp. 
 


